Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool 
 September Newsletter 
Welcome!
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our new children and families starting:



The Everson Family

-
Cannon (Infants 1)




The Lucyk Family

-
Natalie (Infants 1)



 

     Labor Day Closing

We will be closed Monday, September 7, 2020 in observance of Labor Day.  Normal tuition applies unless you turn in a vacation coupon.  Have a nice holiday weekend!
Vacation Coupons

Based on the number of days each child is registered for in September, each regular scheduled family has been issued two weeks’ worth of coupons and varied families will be issued one weeks’ worth of coupons.  The number of coupons is not adjusted during the school year if your child’s schedule changes.  Please remember that coupons must be turned in no more than 2 weeks after the date you are applying them to.
Fall Confirmations

Fall confirmations and new fees will be in effect starting September 7, 2020.  You will be receiving your fall confirmation schedule, your new fall rate, and vacation coupons.  If you have any questions, please see someone in the office.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
September 3

-
Patrick Gorman

September 14

-
Ainsley Ritt
September 3

-
William Lucyk

September 15

-
Isaac Depies
September 4

-
Miss Julie

September 18

-
Jordan Depies
September 9

-
Hope Kerr

September 22

-
Ruby Srock

September 10

-
Hazel Mihalski

September 25

-
Madelyn Golub

September 12

-
Benton Lynch

September 26

-
Michael Landry-Futter
September 12

-
Addison Moench
September 28

-
James Gorman







September 28

-
Maverick Murphy





   HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:

September 3
   
   Miss Amy

6 Years!!!!!!
September 16

   Miss Jess

7 Years!!!!!!!
